
March 6, 2018 
 

 
Dear School Board,  
 
February was a nice month at Glendale Elementary. We had 98.45% student attendance. The 
weather has been very cold and windy, and we’re happy that it’s warming up. We had a nice 
visit from the park rangers and they discussed Montana birds with the class. Students learned 
the difference between predator and prey birds. We’ve had visits from Mr. Andreas and the 
students enjoy all of the visits.  
 
With the weather, road and school closures we have been concerned about people in Browning 
and surrounding areas. Hoping for better weather and safe roads.  
We’re moving into spring and 8th grade students are anxious to graduate on May 18 at 12:30 
pm. We hope that the school board is able to attend the graduation.  
 
Thanks, 
Natasha Siliezar 
 

 

 


